
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

June 22, 2017 
 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M170622A 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Margaret M. Doane   

General Counsel  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary  /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS - AFFIRMATION SESSION, 1:55 P.M., 

THURSDAY, JUNE 22, 2017, COMMISSIONERS' 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
I. SECY-17-0067 – WASTE CONTROL SPECIALISTS LLC (CONSOLIDATED INTERIM 

STORAGE FACILITY) (JOINT REQUEST TO WITHDRAW THE FEDERAL REGISTER 
NOTICE) 

 
The Commission approved a Memorandum and Order that addresses the joint request of Waste 
Control Specialists LLC (WCS) and the NRC Staff to withdraw the Federal Register notice of 
opportunity to request a hearing associated with WCS’s application to construct and operate a 
consolidated interim waste storage facility in Andrews County, Texas, in light of the Staff’s 
suspension of review activities associated with the application.  The Memorandum and Order 
grants the request and approves withdrawal of the Federal Register notice.   The Memorandum 
and Order also addresses the additional measures jointly requested by the Sierra Club, the 
Sustainable Energy and Economic Development Coalition, and Beyond Nuclear. 
 
(Subsequently, on June 22, 2017, the Secretary signed the Memorandum and Order.) 
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